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We still need more donations of cakes / biscuits / slices. In previous years we have had a wonderful selection of goodies and we hope to match this for this sports day. If you can assist it would be very much appreciated.

Please indicate on the tear-off slip below how you can assist on the day – in the preparation of cakes/ slices/ biscuits

AND / OR
helping on the table for ½ hour sessions.(We do need a few more helpers)
(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I can provide

cake, biscuits, slice
(

I can assist from

10.00 – 10.30

(






10.30 – 11.00

(






11.00 – 11.30

(






11.30 – 12.00

(






12.00 – 12.30

(






12.30 – 1.00

(
1.00 – 1.30

(






1.30 – 2.00(pack up)
(
Name: …………………………………… Phone No. ………………..
Please cut cake in slices.  We are happy to take cakes/ slices /biscuits on Wednesday 19th September.
All containers will be taken care of until collected – please name them.

Please drop this tear-off slip into the canteen or office.
THANKS CANTEEN COMMITTEE
�














